Photograph Day

Today, all classes have had their photographs taken. The photographer commended the children on their excellent manners and there fantastic presentation. The proof copies will be sent home in the next couple of weeks.

Key Stage One Cricket Festival

Today all children in KS1 took part in a cricket festival led by Coach Jordan from All Stars Cricket. The children enjoyed an assembly introducing them to the sport and sharing opportunities that are available to them in the local community. Each class then took part in a cricket session which taught them all about throwing, catching, batting and bowling. The session was a great success and the children enjoyed every minute!

Raffle Tickets - Reminder

On Tuesday your child brought home a strip of raffle tickets. Please could I remind parents to return these by **Thursday 16th May** so we can ensure all purchased tickets are entered into our prize draw. If any parents would like additional tickets please contact the school office. The winning tickets will be drawn during the Spring Fair and a list of winners will be shared in the following week's newsletter.

Non - Uniform Day - Friday 17th May

We will be holding a non uniform day next Friday in exchange for donations for our Spring Fair. The donations have been varied for each year group and are as follows:

- * Nur / Rec / Y1 Jam Jars
- * Y2 / Y3 Chocolate Donation
- * Y4 / Y5 / Y6 Bottle Donation

Thank you in advance for your support.

Friday 10th May



Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk

Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk
Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak PS

Spring Fair - Friday 17th May (3:30pm)

Thank you to those parents who have offered their support either for setting up the Fair or for volunteering to run a stall during the event. Unfortunately we have only had 3 volunteers so far, so I would like to once again appeal to any one who is available to help out to contact the school office as soon as possible.

Final arrangements have now been completed. Weather permitting, we are planning for the event to be outside, offering a wide range of stalls and activities. Below is an overview of some stalls on offer:

- Chuck a Duck
- * Slush Machine
- Crack the Code Hunt
- Beat the Goalie with Mr Taylor and Mr Tinker
- Refreshments including Prosecco Bar
- * Bouncy Castles
- * Face Painting
- * Sports Races
- Bottle / Chocolate Tombola
- * Jam Jar Stall

I hope you can support the event by attending and help us raise funds for the school.

Dates for your Diary	
13 th - 17 th May	Y6 SATs Week: Breakfast Club (8:30am)
17 th May	Non Uniform Day in Exchange of Fair Donation: * Nur / Rec / Y1 - Jam Jars * Y2 / Y3 - Chocolate Donation * Y4 / Y5 / Y6 - Bottle Donation
17 th May	PTA Spring Fair (3:40pm - 5:00pm)
21 st May	Y6 Frisbee Competition - Selected Team Event
21 st May	Swimming Gala - am - Selected Team Event
21 st May	Worsley Athletics - Selected Team Event
24th May	School closes for Whit holidays
10th June	School Re-opens following Whit break

Year 6 SATs and Breakfast Club

As you will all be aware, next week our Year 6 children will be completing external SATs assessments. The Year 6 children and staff have worked extremely hard in preparation for these assessments and I am confident they will perform amazingly over the week. I would like to however remind parents of the importance of the children getting enough sleep ahead of the tests. Tiredness can have a detrimental effect on pupils' ability to concentrate and give their best, so please support by early nights over the weekend and throughout next week. Please also ensure children are in school on time and every day during the allocated SATs week. Your continued support with this is much appreciated. Year 6 children are invited to school for 8.30am to have breakfast with their classmates from Monday to Thursday. This is a good opportunity for children, and staff, to calm any last minute nerves!